
July 8, 2009 

Mr. Gordon Peeling 
President and CEO 
Mining Association of Canada 
1105 – 350 Sparks Street 
Ottawa ON  K1R 7S8 

Dear Mr. Peeling: 

2008 is the second year of participation by IAMGOLD Corporation in the Mining 
Association of Canada’s Toward Sustainable Mining (TSM) Program, and this letter 
confirms the company has a process to verify the information provided. 

The TSM Verification Process included an independent review performed by Managed 
Process Consulting Inc. (MPC).  The verifier assessed the company’s self assessed 
TSM performance indicator results against the requirements of MAC’s TSM 
performance indicators. 

Should you require further information or have questions, please contact Annie Blier. 

Sincerely, 

 
Joseph F. Conway 
President & CEO 

cc: Ross Gallinger 
Annie Blier 


